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Dear <-NAME-> 
 
We are getting closer to this years minority course at the Højskolen Østersøen including 
the Joint Minority Conference from 26th-28th of July. This last event will be an outstanding 
possibility for the ACC to present our ideas and aims. With this we would like to remind 
you about it. If you forgot to apply, please do it immediately, if you would like to have the 
chance to participate. The more we are, the stronger is our cause when it is presented. 
Jesper allows applications until Wednesday 29th. That is the deadline for you, folks! 
 
Let us also remind you about the deadline for applying for the Working camp / 
Campaigning for Community Colleges, which is taking place in Rite, Latvia, from 13th -
20th of August. Deadline is April 15th. This event is not an exclusive one, so you can also 
present the possibility to your friends, if you are not able to participate yourself. You don't 
need to be a member of the ACC to participate or apply. 
 
Lara Buffoni and Eva Valvo in Pisa have finished the Italian version of the statutes and of 
the short description of the ACC. It is already uploaded to the website www.acc.eu.org 
Peter Aknai in Pecs and Linda Jakobsone in Cork have also been working, and Hungarian 
and Latvian version of the ACC-short description and stautes are uploaded as well.  
Thank you very much Peter, Linda, Eva and Lara. 
 
The minutes of the 4th board meeting, which took place in Budapest are finished. Find 
them at the archives section of the website www.acc.eu.org 
 
In Budapest we also had a meeting with Barna Kovacs and Agota Illyes. The process of 
preparing the Transylvania Community College 2001 took a big step forward. The project 
description is now finished and a draft budget has been agreed upon. Please find a 
thorough description of the project at programmes-and-events-section of the website 
www.acc.eu.org  
 
The Latvian branch of the ACC is now officially registered. The official name of the Latvian 
branch is ACC Tautskolas Europai. The board constituted itself as this: 
 
Ivo Klotins, president 
Sandra Salmina, vice-president 



Viktorija Meiksane, secretary in charge 
Inese Ardone, treasurer 
Inese Ozolina, Candidate  
Dace Krejere, Candidate 
Dainis Lasmanis, board-member 
Linda Jakobsone, board-member 
 
It has been complicated registering the ACC Tautskolas Europai, so there is every reason 
to congratulate our Latvian members. So, congratulations to you -and to all of us! 
 
A new idea is on its way! The NGO Das Haus - La Maison -The House is the main editor 
of a youth magazine with the same name. The final editorial conference (FEC) of the 
editions of this magazine is every time organized by volunteers agreeing, that they have 
an idea for a theme of an edition. We have been allowed to make an autumn edition of this 
magazine. The theme of the autumn magazine is -of course- going to something very 
close to: Community Colleges for Europe. Again, this will be an opportunity to manifold the 
ideas of the ACC. The FEC of our edition of the magazine "The House" is going to take 
place at the IT-folkehøjskolen Snoghøj, Denmark. There is no exact date yet, but you will 
hear more about this!! 
 
World's full of great opportunities 
 
ACC International programme office 
IT-folkehøjskolen Snoghøj 
DK-7000 Fredericia 
www.acc.eu.org 
office@acc.eu.org 
/John 


